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First Holy Communion May 3, OLGC 

 

HOLY TRINITY PARISH • 227 Sea Street, Quincy Ma  02169 
(617) 479-9200 •  www.holytrinityquincy.com  

June 15, 2025 

Please join us for our Annual 

PARISH PICNIC !  
SUNDAY JUNE 22 11:30-2:30                            

St. Thomas Aquinas Hall and Field 

FOOD, FELLOWSHIP AND FUN 
          GAMES FOR THE KIDS  

All are welcome! 
Bring a friend! 

http://www.holytrinityquincy.com


PARISH STAFF MINISTRIES 

                             CONFESSIONS 
                                    Saturdays 3:00—4:00 PM MBS 

                               Wednesdays 7:00—8:00 PM OLGC                  

        HOLY HOUR WITH ADORATION,                                                                                            
            DIVINE MERCY CHAPLET  

 AND ROSARY 
       Monday—Friday 8:00 AM OLGC 

       HOLY HOUR WITH ADORATION AND        
             RECITATION OF THE ROSARY 

          Wednesdays 7:00 PM OLGC 

OUR WEEKLY GIVING REPORT 

 
         Our Lady of Good Counsel           Most Blessed Sacrament  

       227 Sea Street            1015 Sea Street 

Weekday Schedule 

Masses …………………………………………….… .………...…………...…OLGC Mon-Fri 7am & 9:00 AM 

Holy Hour (Divine Mercy, Adoration, Rosary)………………………………........ OLGC Mon-Fri 8:00 AM 

Holy Hour (Adoration, Rosary)…………………………………………………………..OLGC Wed 7:00 PM 

Weekend Schedule 

Saturday Vigil Mass…....……………………………………………………..… MBS 4:30 PM OLGC 6:00 PM  

Sunday Mass…………...………………………………….………………...… MBS 8:30 AM OLGC 10:30 AM 

Confessions …………………………………………….. MBS Sat 3:00—4:00 PM OLGC Wed 7:00—8:00 PM 

                 We are a welcoming parish seeking to bring the Gospel of Jesus Christ to all who enter our doors.  

 

OUR  LADY’S PRAYER GROUP and Bible Study:        
TUESDAYS: 6:30pm– 8pm  

        Our Lady of Good Counsel   
Lower Church 

 

             An opportunity to grow in faith                                         
and scripture knowledge 

 

 PLEASE JOIN US !      
                      ALL ARE WELCOME !     Come and Pray!  



Congratulations to Fr. Augustine!  
 

Fr. Augustine has been studying at Boston College and now has graduated with a 
degree in mental health counseling. It has been great to have father in residence 
this past year. I appreciate his help especially with the 7am daily masses. I am 
grateful he is able to stay while he completes his internship.  
Our community will have a chance to congratulate Fr. Augustine at our parish 
picnic June 22 at Most Blessed Sacrament Church as we celebrate our church 
community.  

      Help Save Lives    
 

The Houghs Neck Community Council  
Annual Blood Drive  

will be held  

Wed. June 25, 1:00 - 6:00  

St. Thomas Aquinas Hall 

To sign up go to https://www.redcrossblood.org/   

Enter Zip code 02169 and look for June 25th Aquinas Hall 

From the Pastor, 
 
Thank you to all our volunteers! Without you our parish would not function. I am especially 
grateful to those who help in the office and to the men of the Holy Name Society for all they do 
including cutting the grass at Most Blessed Sacrament Church, saving us thousands of dollars 
each year, as well as countless other jobs in our parish.  I encourage every adult man, 18 or over, 
to join the Holy Name Society and get involved in the life and support of our parish. I also en-
courage every adult woman to join Our Lady’s Sodality. Everyone is called to help bring more 
life to our parish community.  
If you would like to get involved in helping with the grounds, at either church, please let me 
know. There is always weeding and watering to do on our extensive church properties. We are 
very blessed to have these properties and it is a good and holy thing to make them shine with the 
glory of God as much as possible with our limited resources.  
Our parish picnic is coming up, June 22, please join us for this community building event. It is 
always a good time for all, including games for the kids. Please pray for our parish, especially for 
those who don’t practice the faith and are not involved in the faith life of the parish. By our pray-
ers and example, we can all make a difference. Perhaps there is one person who only needs your 
invitation to get involved in the community of faith.  Blessings to all—Fr. Martin  



 
 
 
  

Saturday June 14                                                                
4:30 –Eileen Trahan & Martin Trahn                                

6pm—People of the Parish 

Sunday June 15                                                                 
8:30– The Fathers of the Parish                                       

10:30—The Fathers of the Parish   

Monday June 16                                                               
7am—People of the Parish                                                 

9am– Mary Benoit  

Tuesday June 17                                                              
7am—   Anna Pham                                                                                  

9am–  Rev. John Sullivan 

Wednesday  June 18                                                            
9am– Barney O’Neill  

Thursday, June 19                                                                    
9am— Sara Monahan 

Friday June 20                                                                         
7am–   People of the Parish                                                    

9am– Grace Mucci  

Saturday June 21                                                                
4:30 –Donald Kusser, Nora and Joseph Lemay              

6pm—People of the Parish 

Sunday June 22                                                                 
8:30– Bill & Peg O’Neill, Jake Hanly                          

10:30—Mark & Mary Gorham  

 

LIVE STREAM OF DAILY AND WEEKEND MASSES 

All Masses are streamed live at 
www.facebook.com/holytrinityquincy/videos/  

Visit our website https://holytrinityquincy.com/ for many re-
sources. If you are homebound or sick and in need of a priest or 

in need of help, call Fr. Martin at 617-479-9200 ext. 304. 

                   
 

 

Maureen Smith 
& 

Rain Chenette 
& 

Tom Sinopoli  

 

May they rest in Peace. 

If you ever thought of being 
part of the music ministry of 
our parish, now is the perfect 
time to join the choir. The 
adult choirs of Our Lady of 
Good Counsel Church and 
Most Blessed Sacrament 

Church are seeking new members. After the summer 
break, we begin rehearsing. For more information, 
please speak with or call John Flavin 617-816-4788 
(OLGC Choir), Eileen Timcoe 617-750-7628 (MBS 
Choir) or speak to a choir member. 

ATTENTION CHURCH VOLUNTEERS  

All church staff and volunteers are required to com-
plete a CORI form annually. Please pick up the FY24 
CORI form from sacristy. The completed form may 
be returned to Father Martin or Flynn Fernandes by 
May 26. Thank you.  

 

A great resource that brings inspiring videos 
explaining Catholic Scripture and Tradition to 
your device at no cost to you!  

Happy Feast of the 
Most Holy Trinity!  

 

The Feast Day of our Parish!  

Rejoice and be glad!  

Happy Father’s Day  
to all our Father’s! 

https://www.facebook.com/holytrinityquincy/videos/

